
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

To mark the International Day of Commemoration in Memory of the Victims of the Holocaust, the United Nations 
Information Service (UNIS) Vienna, in cooperation with the Permanent Missions of Israel and the Czech Republic to the 
United Nations (Vienna), this human world film festival and Topkino, invites you to the Ciné-ONU Vienna screening of 
the movie “Dear Fredy”. 
 

Panellists: 

Ruby Gat Director and Co-producer of “Dear Fredy”  

Hannah Lessing Secretary General, National Fund of the Republic of Austria for Victims of National Socialism 

Vojtech Blodig Deputy Director, Terezin Memorial 

Martin Nesirky Director, United Nations Information Service (UNIS) Vienna, Moderator  
 

 
Fredy Hirsch, a proud Jew and openly gay man, was born in Germany. He was 19 years old when the Nuremberg Laws were published 
and fled from Germany to the Czech Republic. He began his activities as a sports teacher in a Jewish youth club. With the deportation 
of Jews to Ghetto Terezin, Fredy was appointed head of the youth department and dealt with over than 4,000 youth. When he arrived 
in Auschwitz, he ran a day-care centre for 600 kids. Fredy was admired by his kids and fought to his last breath to maintain their human 
dignity. The testimonies of the children that were under Fredy's care and worshiped his strength tell us a tale not told by the books of 
history of a hero we never knew of. Watch the trailer: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5JdavEkvyYQ  
 

 

“Ciné-ONU Vienna” is part of a Europe-wide initiative of regular film screenings of UN related topics followed 
by podium discussions with invited guests who were part of the film making process or are experts in the 
topic covered by the film. The United Nations Information Service (UNIS) Vienna is honoured to have “Ciné-
ONU Vienna” partner with this human world (THW) film festival and Topkino for the regular film screenings 
in Vienna.  

For more information:  www.unis.unvienna.org/unis/events/cine-onu-vienna.html 
 

If you would like to receive invitations for Ciné-ONU Vienna film screenings by email, please write to unis.vienna@un.org 
 

Please note the United Nations does not necessarily endorse the views and opinions expressed in films screened at Ciné-ONU events. 
 
 

Ciné -ONU Vienna  
 

 

 

Dear Fredy  
(by Rubi Gat , 2017, 74 min)  

 

Monday, 28 January 2019 | 6:30 p.m.  

Topkino, Rahlgasse 1, 1060 Vienna  
Admission free | no bookings taken |admission is first come, first served | please  come early  

Vienna International Centre 
PO Box 500, 1400 Vienna, Austria 

Tel: (+43-1) 26060-4666 
Fax: (+43-1) 26060-5899 

Email: unis@unvienna.org 
http://www.unis.unvienna.org 
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